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WELCOME BACK

RONALD
MCDONALD HOUSE

FALL RALLY 

Welcome back to the 2019-2020 school year. I hope
that you are ready to kick off the service year!
There are many service opportunities and Key Club
related events/days to celebrate that will be going
on in the upcoming months. You could participate
in our district projects or work with any of our
partnering charties/organizations. Attend local
KIwanis meetings. There's just so much to do!
Please as always feel free to contact me with any
questions or concerns!

  Speaking of district projects, The Ronald McDonald
House just so happens to be  Kentucky-Tennessee's! For
the division 1 Key Clubbers  Nashville RMH is the
closest. Community High School visited RMH on July
25th. The Nashville RMH has been doing some
remolding, so Communites' Key Clubbers built a
library! They moved the book upstairs to the newly
remodeled library and organized them by reading
levels.

 The 2019 Fall Rally will be in Dollywood Pigeon Forge,
Tennessee on October 19th. Come on down and kick
off the service year. Meet people from not only your
division, but all over the Kentuckty - Tennessee
District. You can also ride rides or check out the nice
little shops that Dollywood has to offer. There's also 
 some shows so I recommend you catch one or two.
All for the cost of $50 you get a t-shirt, admission to
the park, and a meal voucher. The District Convention
theme will also be announced at Dollywood! Register
now at the ktkey.org website!  the deadline to register
is October 11th. I hope to see you there!



YOF

DCON 

TRICK OR TREAT
UNICEF

Do you or your club have a project in mind
but may not have all the funding for? Make
a detailed plan and apply for the YOF! The
Youth Opportunities Fund is only given to
Key Clubs and their members.  There is only
one funding cycle for YOF. The deadline for
this grant is October 15. Clubs can request
funding from $100 - 2,000! This fund could
help so many people in need! For more
information please contact me or go to
Ktkey.org

 District Convention is a great way to  meet
new people and celebrate our district! You
can interact with one another at the district
dance or during the service project. We also
will vote for our 2020-2021 District officers
and recognize new Lieutenant Governors.
DCON  will be in Lexington, Kentucky! 

Trick or Treat for UNICEF is a great way to raise
money for a long standing program. This day
alone has raised millions of dollars. you can get
involved by going house to house asking for
change and then turning the money in my
December 31st. See ktkey.org for more
information.



Membership
It's  time to seek new
members here are just a
few things your club
could do:

Offer an amazon gift card
to the member that gets
the most members to join
Have a new member rally
make announcements and
posters 
Have a new member meeting/
breakfast

 

Division Training

 The Division 1 Officer
training will be held in
Murfreesboro, Tennesse at
one of the seven schools in
the month of September.
Due to Division 1
Schedules a date has yet to
be officially set.

CLUB OF THE MONTH

 Shelbyville Central High  School is August Club
of the Month! They have elected all their
officers and have planned officer/club
meetings. Have a new member rally that I will
be attending. They are also planning to work
their Kiwanis biggest fundraiser/ event which
last 2 weeks.

KEY CLUB WEEK IS November 4th - 8th!
Celebrate Key Club on the international

level!
 Sign up for the Division 1 Remind 

TEXT@CF3A7D TO 81010 (ALL LOWERCASE)

 Be sure to submit your monthly reports 

Lil' notes
from lex

Follow the Division 1 Instagram @ktkeydiv1 


